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Alabama Power Company
600 North 18th Street

Post Office Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291

Telephone 205 783-6081

F. L. Clayton, Jr.

Senior Vice President >

‘I,r;‘y;;!qe PAH?”."Q Alabdma mwer

the southern electric system

January 14, 1983

Docket No. 50-364

Director, Office of Management

Information and Program Centrol
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission o
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

RE: JOSEPH M. FARLEY NUCLEAR PLANT
Unit 2

Monthly Operating Data Report

Attached are two (2) copies of the December, 1982 Monthly Operating
Report for Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant, Unit 2, required by Section
6.9.1.10 of the Unit ? Technical Specifications. As requested by letter
from Mr. John F. Stolz to Mr. Alan R. Barton, dated October 21, 1977, a

“"Narrative Summary of Operating Experience" is included in the attached
report.

If you have any questions, please advise.
Yours very truly,—
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Director, IE (10 copies)
Director, RII (1 copy)
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JOSEPH M. FARLEY NUCLEAR PLANT
UNIT 2
NARRATIVE SUMMARY OF OPERATIONS
DECEMBER, 1982

The Cycle I - Cycle II Refueling Outage continued into the month
of December. The un:t was shutdown on December 10, 1982 for the performance
of the turbine overspeed trip test.

The following safety-related maintenance was performed in the month
of December:

1. Performed miscellaneons maintenance on diesel generators.

2. Adjusted valve pressure setting on Power Operated Relief Valve
PCV444B.

3. Repacked #7 River Water Pump.



